
From: Jan Brooker  
Date: Friday, 29 March 2024 at 13:01:22 
To:  
Subject: Appl 2024/1156/T 
 
Good Morning 
 
The Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee would like to comment 
on the above tree application relating to 33 Highgate West Hill. 
 
For some reason, the application seems to have been closed a few days 
after it was registered and there is no comment box to use. Hence this 
email. 
 
Our comment would be : 
 
Although there would be no objection to some reduction to any of these 
trees, we feel that a reduction of 40% is excessive and may harm and/or 
disfigure the trees in question. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jan Brooker 
 
Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee 
 


